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Wayne H Jens.

February 1, 1979

EF2 - 43924

Mr. V. Stello
Director
Division of Operating Reactors
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiseion
Washington, D. C. 20555
Dear Mr. Stello:

Reference: Enrico Fermi Atomic Power Plant - Unit 2

NRC Docket 50-341
Subie<y: Physical Security Plan, January 1979

On January 2, 1979 Detroit Edison submitted five (5) copies of the
"Physical Security Plan" dated January, 1979 for the purpose of
complying with 10 €FR 73 of the Cormission's Rules and Regulations.

In reviewing our internal copies of the Plan, we have noticed that
the reproduction quality of certain figures was not consistent
throughout all copies. These figures included Figure 3-2, 3-4, 5-4,
5-5, and 5-6. We have had these figures reproduced with improved
quality.

To insure satisfactory prints in the NRC copies of the Plan, please
replace these figures with the attached five (5) sets of prints.

Sincerely,

/ZZZ;/M ;‘f% :
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Attachments (five sets)

Figure 3-2, PSP, Fermi
Figure 3-4, PSP, Fermi
Figure 5-4, PSP, Fermi
Figure 5-5, PSP, Fermi

Figure 5-6, PSP, Fermi (D 7/
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